
 

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER! 

The Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is on Facebook.  

Click here to like the page and follow us! 

 

Council Meetings  

 September 1st at 7:00 pm 
 September 15th at 7:00 pm 

Contact the Village office to register to attend. 

Labour Day 
 



  
  
   
The Village office will be closed on September 6th.  
  
  
  
  

 By-election 

 
We will be having another by-election to elect a new Councillor. Election day will be 
October 14, 2021. The nomination period begins on September 2nd and ends on September 
8th. If you are interested in being councillor, please call Tina at the Village office. Visit 
our elections page on our website for more information. 

Building Permits 

 

For all your building permit needs/questions, please contact Nicole at the Village office 
at 204-433-7832 ext. 1 or by email acao@villagestpierrejolys.ca. Or visit our website. 
  
 

  

Speed limit change 



  
With the end of summer comes school. Therefore the speed limit between the two schools 

will return to 30 km/h. Please be aware of the change. 
  

Zoning By-Law and Development Plan 
There will be a zoning by-law and development plan public hearing on September 1st. Please 
contact the Village office to register to attend. The public hearing will be held at the 
recreation centre hall at 7:15 pm.  

Thank You Summer Employees!  
  
A big thank you to all of our summer employees: Kyler Nault, Ethan Bubenzer, Braeden 
McFarlane and Mallory Dumont! These positions would not be possible without funding 
from Green Team, Canada Summer Jobs and Manitoba Metis Federation, thank you! 



Job Opportunity 
We are hiring for a part-time recreation centre facility operator.  
  
Click here for more information. 

  

Projects and Construction in the Village 

The lights in the Parc project is still ongoing. We would like to thank the Village Connection 
for their generous donation towards this project! 

 
Accurate HD is still working on the sewer renewal project in the Village. So please be aware 
of the construction and proceed with caution. 

 

COVID-19 Information 



  

For trusted information regarding COVID-19, look no further than the Village website 
COVID-19 page. Click here to find local, provincial and national information regarding this 
pandemic. 
 

 

 

 


